
 

 

 

                                           
• BGM 2020 – Successful BGM on 21/11/20. Gratitude to Electoral Officer, Swami 

Vedanandji and Sri Ashram Panday for Technical assistance 

• We record our sincere appreciation to outgoing Exco and Board 

• Congratulations to members of our new Board: Raj Dhanlall (President), Naresh 
Amichand (D. Pres), Shamla Dukhan (Sec), Rajend Ramkhelawan (Treasurer) - 
Board includes Shereen Behadar, Devika Madaree, Shardha Rani Philip, Rajeev 
Pattundeen, Prashaan Hemrajh and Kishore Singh. Regional Directors to be 
confirmed. Plans for a smooth transition is underway 

• First meeting with Pathshalla stakeholders planned for 12 December at 13h30 

• Text books and related educational priorities are currently being attended to 

 
 

 
  

• Successful Diwali broadcast both on Hindvani and Face Book of 5 weeks of 
Rama Sumiran – bhajans by popular local artistes and Manas Marg – 
discourses by celebrated Tulsi Ramayan Scholars. These programmes were a 
joint venture of HSS and Swami Vivekananda Cultural Centre. Gratitude to  
Dr C P Yogi and his team and of course, all participants 

• Diwali Hawan conducted jointly by Sri Sanathan Dharma Sabha, S.A and APS 

• Celebrated Satya Sai Baba’s Birthday Monday, 23 November with S A Sai 
Organization 

• 16 days of Activism initiatives planned – GBV, Human Trafficking, etc.  

• Listeners’ Choice - Song of the Year launch – 1 Dec 2020  

 
 
 
  
  

 
• Storm Damages to upstairs floor are being attended to 
• The Trustees thank all outgoing officials and board members for their dedication 

and commitment in upholding the Sangh’s Values 
• In addition, Trustees welcome the new officials and Board and look forward to 

working together and taking the Sangh to greater heights  
  

ADVERTISEMENT FACTORY  
For affordable and creative AD Campaigns contact our team on  

031-4010044 (OH) or Rajish on 083 777 9524  
27  Nov ‘20 

 

 

 

 



 
             

                 


